
Item E4
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Utility Easement Located in Lots 
14 and 15, Meadowlark West Fourth Subdivision
A Public Hearing is required for acquisition of all easements.  This acquisition will be used 
to relocate sanitary sewer main away from a storm sewer main on the property. The Robert 
M. Allen Family Limited Partnership, owner of the property, has agreed to sell 0.033 acres to 
the City of Grand Island for a purchase price of $1.00.  It is appropriate at this time to solicit 
public comment.  The action item is contained under the Consent Agenda.
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